K 1ai Peninsula Borou yh
Planning Department

MEMORANDUM
TO: Kelly Cooper, Assembly President
Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members
THRU: Charlie Pierce, Borough Mayo
FROM: Marcus A. Mueller, Acting Planning Director
DATE: September 30, 2020
RE: Ordinance 2020-41: An ordinance authorizing five communication site lease

agreements at certain locations with SPITWSPOTS, Inc.

The Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Commission reviewed the subject ordinance during their
regularly scheduled September 28, 2020 meeting.

A motion passed by unanimous vote (10 Yes, 0 No) to recommend the adoption of Ordinance
2020-41.

In the ordinance, please amend the last WHEREAS statement:
WHEREAS, The Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Commission at its regularly
scheduled meeting of September 28, 2020 recommended approval by unanimous
vote,

Attached are the unapproved minutes of the subject portion of the meeting.









